
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Refer to 

Crestwood High 

School website 

Uniform Shop 
The uniform shop is located on the school grounds between 
the school hall and the canteen. 

Opening hours 
within the school term 

Every Thursday 7.30am—11.00am 
Online ordering is available through the Qkr! App. 

1. Download Qkr! App from app store or google play 

2. Login (set up your name and a password & add your 
credit card details) or Sign up (if you are already set 
up) 

3. Search for Crestwood High School 

4. Create a student profile by following the instructions. 
This will ensure that your order gets processed 
correctly. Each child must have their individual 
profiles set up. 

5. Select Uniform shop and use the menu to find the 
required uniform items and add them to your 
shopping cart. 

6. Complete payment at Checkout. 

7. You can view and print a receipt (or email to your 
preferred email address) if required. Receipts are also 
stored in the app home menu under “My Receipts” 
folder. 

Orders placed through Qkr! will be processed on the 
Thursday following your order date and can then be picked 
up from the school Canteen. It is advisable to pick up the 
uniform orders before school starts (before 8.30am). 

and facebook page 

for updates. 

For further information or enquiry, please email  
Crestwoodhighschool-uni@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

We accept Mastercard, Visa, cash and eftpos. 

Sorry no cheques 
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